
On April 9, 2024, SLDC extended a last chance offer for applicants to schedule a mandatory 
1:1 review of their application and required documents. On March 1, all applicants received 
an email with an update on the application process including notification of the document 
deadline of April 15th and a link to schedule a mandatory 1:1 file review session. Between March 
6 and April 5, SLDC’s Grant Staff has conducted in-person 1:1 sessions with more than 580 
businesses and non-profits. As of April 9, there were approximately 160 applicants who had 
not scheduled a mandatory 1:1 file review session. To accommodate these applicants, SLDC is 
offering a final opportunity to schedule a session at the Northside Economic Empowerment 
Center (NEEC) on Thursday, April 11 or Friday, April 12. If applicants do not take advantage of 
this opportunity and their application is missing required information or documentation, it will 
move forward in the process as incomplete, which may negatively impact their score and ability 
to qualify for funding.

Applicants are encouraged to check their email for the last chance invitation to schedule a 1:1 
session. If you have applied for the North St. Louis Small Business & Non-Profit Grant Program 
and have NOT participated in a 1:1 file review session, please click the link below to schedule 
one now. 

Click Here to Schedule 1:1 File Review Session

If you are applying for one of the competitive grants (Expansion and Community Enhancement), 
all required documents must be submitted to SLDC by 11:59     p.m. on April 15, 2024, for your 
application to receive funding consideration.
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